## DILLSBURG BOROUGH COUNCIL SPECIAL MEETING JANUARY 21, 2009 – MINUTES 6:00 PM

The Dillsburg Borough Council held a special business meeting at the Dillsburg Borough Office on the above-mentioned date for the sole purpose of voting on the Borough Council vacancy which exists.

Council Members attending were President Jeff Griffin, Vice President Mark Ryder, David Baldwin, Holly Kelley, John Richardson and Kathryn Zeiders. Also present were the following: Mayor Henry Snyder and Borough Manager Karen Deibler.

The following visitors were present: Candidates Ken O'Connor and Hal Anderson, Curt Werner from the Dillsburg Banner, District Justice Richard and Michelle Thomas, Lisa Richardson and Joyce Anderson.

The meeting was called to order by President Griffin at 6:00 PM.

Vice President Ryder asked if the meeting was properly advertised. President Griffin stated yes.

Council Member Baldwin moved to appoint Hal Anderson to fill the vacancy on Borough Council. Motion was seconded by Council Member Kelley. – Motion carried with a 5-1 vote. President Griffin congratulated Mr. Anderson.

Council Member Richardson moved to adjourn the special meeting. Motion was seconded by Vice President Ryder. – Motion Carried. The meeting was adjourned at 6:02 PM.

Respectfully Submitted,
Debbi L. Beitzel, Secretary/Treasurer

cc: Borough Council Members Mayor Snyder